
GARY’S GARBAGE SERVICES, LLC 
PO BOX 943 

IONE, WA 99139 
509 442-3567 

Jeff Killip, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn: Records Section 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

November 15, 2024 

Re: Gary’s Garbage Services, LLC G-122, submission of GRC documents for new tariff #4. 

Dear Executive Secretary Killip, 

Please withdraw docket number TG-240764. Please find the attached support documentation for a 
general rate case filing that cancels Revised Tariff No. 3 and creates new Tariff No. 4. 

With this filing, Gary’s Garbage Services, LLC, respectfully requests the Commission approve a 
general rate increase to recover the higher costs for fuel, insurance and operating expenses. The 
Company requests this rate increase become effective January 1, 2025. If approved by the 
Commission, this filing will result in an overall increase of approximately 14.49% or $47,029. This 
increase impacts approximately 282 residential, 60 commercial, and 4 drop box customers. 

In addition to the general rate increase, we are making the following changes to our tariff: 
The title page called “Tariff No. 4” contains the updated PO Box number. 

The Company will mail out notices to all customers affected by the proposed changes on 
November 15, 2024. A copy of the customer notice is part of the attached documentation of this 
filing and has been reviewed by UTC Staff.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact LuJean Maupin.  Telephone number 
(509 442-3567, email is lujeanis@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 
LuJean Maupin 
Co-owner 
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